
Family Friendly Business Initiative
Mission Statement
The Family Friendly Breastfeeding Initiative supports breastfeeding as the ideal way for mothers to nourish their babies.  We encourage the businesses in Ames to welcome mothers and babies and provide them with a comfortable place to breastfeed their baby.

Employee Information
Can a mother breastfeed her baby at our place of business?
Yes, according to the Iowa Code, a mother can breastfeed in any place she is otherwise allowed to be. 

135.30 Breastfeeding in Public Places 

Notwithstanding any other provision of law to the contrary, a woman may breast-feed the woman’s own child in any public place where the woman’s presence is otherwise authorized.

Why doesn’t the mother just offer the baby a bottle?
One of the advantages of breastfeeding is convenience—no supplement to bring along, no warming to do, no worries about food spoilage. A mother’s milk is always the right temperature and quickly available. There’s no crying baby to concern other patrons. The baby may be sensitive to the ingredients in breast milk substitutes. A breastfed baby may not be familiar with drinking from a bottle. 
What if patrons complain?
You can explain that we are a family friendly business and we support breastfeeding mothers and babies. Most patrons won’t even notice though. Breastfeeding can be very discreet. If patrons are uncomfortable feel free to direct them to other places in the business where they would be more comfortable.

Should I say anything to the mother?
You could ask her if she is comfortable where she is, is there anything she needs, a glass of water perhaps. You could compliment her on doing such a good thing for her baby and reassure her that she is welcome in your place of business. She’ll be forever grateful, a repeat customer, and she’ll spread the work about your hospitable business.


